
  

 

 

 

  

   

BHF – Year 7 intake Telephone 

Appointments 2024 
 

15% OFF - Between 14th – 17th May 2024 

10% OFF – Between 3rd – 5th June 2024 

 

This year we will be running telephone appointments for 
all new Year 7’s ONLY. 

 

During this telephone appointment, a member of our 
knowledgeable team will be allocated to talk you through your 
school uniform requirements and sizing for your child.  
 

Process: 

1. Email info@valentinoschoolwear.com to book your 
appointment. When requesting an appointment 
please provide us with:  

a. Your desired date  
b. Your name & contact number 
c. Your secondary school name 

2. A member of our team will call you to book your 
appointment time.  

3. On your appointment date a colleague will call you 
at your allotted time. Ask as many questions as you 
like and need, with our team member assisting you 
every step of the way.  

4. Place your order and pay directly over the phone to 
receive the % off. 

5. Please have the following measurements ready for 
your appointment: 

a. Height 
b. Chest size (in inches) 
c. Waist size (in inches) 
d. Collar size (in inches) – for shirts 
e. Inside leg (in inches) – for trousers  
f. Length between belly button and knee (in 

inches) – for skirts 
 

www.valentinoschoolwear.com  

info@valentinoschoolwear.com 
 

Follow us on Facebook to keep up to date with our latest news 

and promotions 
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